

## **Moorside Infant & Junior School**

Executive Headteacher: Mrs L White Deputy Headteacher: Mrs C Rowett

## 'Learning, sharing, caring and growing.'

At Moorside Infant & Junior School we strive to create a friendly learning environment that encourages independence & achievement whilst always thinking about how we can care for and help our friends and families.

15th May 2017

Dear Parents,

I am regrettably writing to inform you that we have to cancel the Tudor Experience Day at Bolton Castle on Tuesday and Wednesday this week.

Due to the very low contributions received from parents, the school is unable to fund the significant shortfall required for this trip. We have acknowledged your feedback regarding the financial contribution needed for this visit, and this will be taken into consideration when organising future school trips. An alternative Tudor experience will be organised later in the term to enrich the children's learning.

A full refund will be given to those parents who have already paid in full.

A great deal of time and effort goes into organising educational visits, but they cannot go ahead without parental support.

We sincerely apologise for any disappointment this may cause.

Yours sincerely

**Mrs C Rowett** 

Deputy Headteacher

Your support for your child's education is crucial to their progress. Please tell us if there are any adjustments we need to make to help you support your child, for example: letters in large font; letters in different languages; wheelchair access; explaining things over the phone; a discussion with a school colleague of the same gender. We will do our best to accommodate your requests.